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IMLI COURSE ON SEAFARERS’ RIGHTS
The Institute is pleased to inform its esteemed
readers that its annual Course on Seafarers’
Rights will commence on Wednesday, 29 January
2025.

The Course has been praised as an important
capacity-building tool in the field and has
attracted policy makers and legal drafters, as
well as participants from maritime
administrations, heads of the departments of
certification and competence of seafarers, port
State control officers, labour inspectors,
coastguards and naval officers and private law
practitioners who handle seafarers' rights
infringements. Many participants have benefited
from this training initiative which lays the
foundation for awareness and proactive
international approaches in ensuring seafarer’s
protection.

The Course will be delivered in a hybrid
mode. Candidates who will attend 80
percent of the lectures, will be eligible
for a certificate of attendance. 

If you wish to be part of this unique
journey of learning, exchanging
experiences and information, and
networking, apply by not later than 27
January 2025 to admissions@imli.org. 

Please click here for further
information.
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